
 

 

PacSwell Unveils 10 New Luxurious Units at Mackenzie Beach Resort  
August 4, 2022, Vancouver, BC - Pacific Swell Developments, Inc. ("PacSwell" or the "Company") is 
thrilled to announce the completion of ten stunning modular cabins at Tofino’s oldest Beachfront 
Resort: Mackenzie Beach Resort.  

Situated at 1101 Pacific Rim Highway on MacKenzie Beach, PacSwell is proud to have successfully 
finished the construction of ten state-of-the-art modular one-bedroom cabins, now available for 
booking as "Suites." These units were expertly built by Aux Box, a leading modular construction 
company from Parksville, BC. PacSwell Concepts, our in-house construction group, oversaw the 
earthworks, utilities, civil work, interior furnishing, landscape design, and construction of the 
project.  

Each meticulously crafted unit has been thoughtfully designed to offer unparalleled comfort, 
stargazing opportunities, privacy, and practicality. Guests can relish their stay with a private deck 
that includes a BBQ, dining area, propane fire pit, and a luxurious hot outdoor shower. For more 
information or to view pictures of the modern suites, please click on the link below: 

 

Ross McKenzie, Head of Tourism at Pacific Swell and General Manager of Mackenzie Beach Resort, 
expressed his enthusiasm, stating, "We are thrilled to announce the completion of this extraordinary 
upgrade to the Resort. The Suites mark the first new accommodations added to the Resort in decades 
and have been crafted with immense care, capturing the essence of Tofino's unique charm. We 
eagerly anticipate the countless unforgettable memories that will be created here in the years to 
come."  

About Pacific Swell Developments, Inc. 

Pacific Swell is a privately owned and principled property development and management company 
dedicated to enhancing the lives of the people and communities it serves. The company is proud to 
host a diverse portfolio of residential, tourism, and commercial properties throughout the 
picturesque British Columbia, Canada. For more information, please visit www.pacswell.ca. 

About MacKenzie Beach Resort, Ltd 

MacKenzie Beach Resort stands as Tofino's oldest resort, nestled along the untamed wild west coast 
of Vancouver Island. The Resort comprises a stunning collection of oceanfront cabins, reinvigorated 
Airstreams, modern suites, and campsites. It takes pride in being home to Lil' Ronnies BBQ, Swell 
Tofino, General Store, Tuff City Saunas, and several other local businesses that add to the vibrant 
tapestry of the community. For more information, please visit www.mackenziebeach.com. 

 

Click Here for more info and pictures of the Suites 
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